
WEEKLY INFORMATION & EVENTS

June 14, 2020

All School Information

The ODDBALL! 2020 Auction officially ended at 11:59 on Friday, June
12th. To all who have supported us through sponsorships, donations,

and online participation - the ODDBALL! Auction Committee says
THANK YOU for your generosity and community spirit.

For all you WINNERS,
please note that pick up times have been changed to, 

Monday, June 15, and Tuesday, June 16 between 9:00 - 11:00 A.M.
Please email Jenn Canzano, jcanzano@jp.dfrcs.org 

with any questions. 

We are proud to offer “over the bridge” transportation exclusively for St. Francis
Xavier and St. John Paul II students daily.

Pick-up/drop-off at one of three stops in Bourne, Plymouth, Sagamore and travel
directly to SFXP/JPII in Hyannis.

For 2020-2021, the school will provide a 100% subsidy of the approx. $1,700 annual
cost. Therefore, in order to be issued a bus pass, all families must do is sign-up online. 
*A student must be registered for 2020-2021 to sign-up and receive a bus pass. 
Please click here to register.

JPII School Store
The school store will be open on June 16 by appointment only. Please sign-up here to

mailto:jcanzano@jp.dfrcs.org
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfJMGr55OIJR5tJ3I053OY_TcHmmYVWUs1Me2o7AxHyiODiQg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfJMGr55OIJR5tJ3I053OY_TcHmmYVWUs1Me2o7AxHyiODiQg/viewform
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70a0a45ada729a6f49-school7


reserve your spot.

SFXP Used Uniform Store
A sign-up for appointments will be available next week.

If you would like to donate uniforms that do not fit or that are not needed anymore,
please drop them off at SFXP and JPII. Thank you for helping us provide this
resource to our families.  

Donnelly’s Uniform Company Update
Donnelly’s has kept the in-school delivery scheduled on the calendar in the hopes that
they will be able to perform a normal delivery on 7/22 as planned. This date should not
be used as a time to get fitted and start the ordering process. It should be used as a time
to finish up the ordering process; i.e. try-on the items that have already been ordered
and make adjustments as necessary. 

Currently, there are restrictions on trying on items in-store and this may still be in
place on 7/22. This would mean that you would not be able to try on the items at
school. 

At this time, home delivery is the best option. Once items are tried on at home, if
anything needs to be exchanged you can contact Donnelly’s to arrange a return or
exchange.

Donnelly advises that you order as soon as possible. They are offering a 20%
discount on orders placed before June 15.

Website Links:

SFXP
JPII

Uniform flyers for 20% savings
SFXP
JPII 

Enrollment Contracts
If you have not already done so, please return your enrollment contract for the 2020-
2021 school year as soon as possible.

You may send via regular mail or email to Mrs. Keras at mkeras@jp.dfrcs.org.  
​For returning students, it is not necessary to send in a $175 registration fee.  The
registration fee will be applied to your tuition account and paid as part of the tuition
payment plan.

https://www.donnellysclothing.com/fraxahyanma
https://www.donnellysclothing.com/pjohnp2hyma
http://www.sjp2hs.org/sfxp/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/R-FRAXAHYANMA-1.pdf
https://www.sjp2hs.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/R-PJOHNP2HYMA-4.pdf
mailto:mkeras@jp.dfrcs.org

